THE NASDAQ STOCK MARKET, INC. NASDAD

Attn: Manager P&S Dept./T rgders/Cashie[/M_ainager Reorganization/Manager Dividends
UNIFORM PRACTICE ADVISORY (UPC # 093-97) November 21. 1997

Centra Capital Corp. - Common Stock (CENC)

On October 2, 1997, a name change to Murphys Capital Corp. (MURF) was effected on the
OTC Bulletin Board (OTCBB). Subsequently, the NASD received information that, concurrent

with the name change, a 1 for 6 reverse split had also occurred. However, the reverse split was
never effected in OTCBB.

The company has now announced that on October 29, 1997 they reversed the previously
announced reorganization. Therefore, effective November 21, 1997, trading in OTCBB shall
revert to Centra Capital Corp. (CENC).

Members are advised that since the 1 for 6 reverse split was never effected in the
marketplace, deliveries in settlement of contracts in MUFC executed from October 2, 1997
through November 20, 1997, shall be evidenced by shares of Centra Capital Corp. in the same
quantity as indicated on the contract.

Members are requested to update their internal records and systems to reflect the change.

Millennium Sports Management, Inc Cl A Warrant Expiring December 31, 1997 ( MSPTW)

On October 14, 1997, the Nasdaq Stock Market Inc., effected a name change of both the
common stock and Class A warrants of Skylands Park Management, Inc to Millennium Sports
Management, Inc. At that time, a CUSIP number of 599907110 was issued and identified as Class

B warrants instead of Class A. Subsequently, a new CUSIP number was issued to represent the Class
A warrants.

Members are advised that effective with the opening of business on Wednesday, November 19,
1997, the CUSIP number was changed to 599907136. Members are further advised to update their
internal records and systems, where necessary, to reflect the New CUSIP number.

Questions regarding this notice should be directed to: Market Data Integrity Dept., (203) 375-
9609. Attn: O'Neil Blake, Manager.
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